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June 12, 2012



DRAFT BUDGET LETTER
Mayor Edwin M. Lee



Supervisor David Chiu, Board President

City Hall, Room 200



City Hall, Room 244

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Pl.


1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Pl.

San Francisco, CA 94102


San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Mayor Lee and Supervisor Chiu:

The Shelter Monitoring Committee is recommending the Homeless Funding Proposal submitted by the San Francisco Shelter and Resource Center Services Association. The request includes supplementing lost federal funding, including grants from Federal Emergency Management Agency, that helped to provide housing and funding to maintain safe staff-client ration, a crucial necessity for the City & County to provide appropriate services. The additional dollars will go towards training and the costs of implementing the Standards of Care for sites.
The Association worked collectively for five months to come up with a succinct plan that would allow individual providers to meet the needs of clients in a professional and safe manner with the tools they have identified as necessary. The implementation of these tools, additional staffing & funding for the Standards of Care, have been recommended by the Committee for the past two years.
To meet the culturally diverse population of the City and County & its residents, professional language services are required in each shelter and drop in center. Current contractors do not provide these services and sites have been unable to fund language linkage services for clients who speak languages other than English or Spanish. The Committee is recommending $10,000 be provided to Single Adult shelters and to the family emergency shelters, Providence and Hamilton Emergency, to establish a language link line that will allow staff and clients to access professional interpretations services 24 hours a day seven days a week.
The Committee fully understands the fiscal constraints of the current budget. However, as service providers and formerly homeless clients ourselves, we know firsthand how important fully funded and supported services are for clients to move out of homelessness. We are looking to you to help them with those steps.

Elizabeth Ancker
Chair

Attachments
San Francisco Shelter & Resource Center Cost Survey

Homeless Funding Proposal 
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